
 

Primary Schools: Want to take part in an exciting 
research study looking at a teacher classroom 
management course? 

Researchers at the University of Exeter are running a research study 
testing the impact of a classroom management programme on 
children’s mental health, behaviour and academic attainment.  

 

Who can take part? 

We are looking for primary schools 
who have Year 1 and Year 2 teachers 
willing to travel for 6 days of training 
to either Bristol, Cornwall, Dorset, 
Liverpool or Southampton to take 
part.  

 

What’s involved?  

 Working with 140 primary schools. 

 Half of schools randomised to receive training, half to act as 
controls. 

 Following current reception children for two years. 

 Teachers involved complete brief questionnaires on children’s 
behaviour in summer terms of 2019, 2020 and 2021. 

  We will ask schools to provide raw maths SATS scores. 
 Schools receive £400 for each Year 1 and Year 2 teacher they 

have to support testing burden. 

 
Further details 
For more information please contact the STARS office at the 
University of Exeter on stars@exeter.ac.uk or 01392 722978. 
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